
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A1: Regulations for taught 
programmes  
 

Amendment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Academic year 2019/20



1 
 

Re-admission to taught programmes following lack of academic progress 
 
On 9th March 2020, Senate Chair’s Action was taken to agree the amendment to the A1 
Regulations in respect of re-admission to taught programmes with immediate effect. This 
amendment would allow former Surrey students whose programme of study had been 
terminated for lack of academic progress to be re-admitted to a different programme of study 
within the University under the regulations for the recognition of prior credit and prior learning 
without being disadvantaged when compared to the University of Surrey’s admission of 
former students from other Higher Education Institutions.   
 
The following regulation for 2019/20 relating to re-admission to taught programmes is 
effected by the Senate amendment; deletions are shown in strikethrough: 
 
 

Regulation 50 
Re-admission to taught programmes 
Where a student’s registration has been terminated, the student may not 
re-apply for the same programme, with the exception of support to study 
cases where the student has subsequently been confirmed fit to study.  
Students whose studies have been terminated by the University for lack 
of academic progress may not return to study on the same programme or 
one that shares 50% or more of the content of the original programme.  
Students who are re-admitted will be required to relinquish any 
intermediate exit awards they have taken before they register. 

 


